From: Laurie Mitchell (VPA)

To: Samuel Duff (VPA)
Subject: FW: Objection to Amendment-C158 Beverage North West PSP
Date: Monday, 13 December 2021 12:36:22 PM

Sam, you weren't included!

Kind regards,
Laurie

Laurie Mitchell | Strategic Planning Manager
Outer Melbourne

Tel: 9651 9680

We work flexible hours. If I’'m sending this message outside of normal business hours it’s because it suits me.
There is no expectation that you will respond outside your working hours.

Level 25, 35 Collins Street, Melbourne VIC 3000

I respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners of Country throughout Victoria and pay respect to the
ongoing living cultures of First Peoples.

From: Olwyn De Piazza

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 12:30 PM

To: Peter Cooper (VPA) <Peter.cooper@vpa.vic.gov.au>; Laurie Mitchell (VPA)
<Laurie.Mitchell@vpa.vic.gov.au>

Cc: mitchell.advocacy@mitchellshire.vic.gov.au; richard. wynne@parliament.vic.gov.au;
jaclyn.symes@parliament.vic.gov.au; jaala.pulford@parliament.vic.gov.au;
danielle.green@parliament.vic.gov.au; tania maxwell@parliament.vic.gov.au;
craig.ondarchie@parliament.vic.gov.au; wendy.lovell@parliament.vic.gov.au

Subject: Objection to Amendment-C158 Beverage North West PSP

Dear Sir,
I object strongly to having Quarry at 175 Northern Highway Wallan Victoria.

The noise, vibration and the dust will affect our health and well-being and make living in Wallan area very
hazardous. The winds in Wallan and Beverage area, are very strong and a non wind day is rare. This will
continuously fill the air full of dust particles. Those of us who have asthma and other health problems will be
strongly, affected all the time.

The congestion with traffic is already bad and this will increase it beyond a joke. The fact that it is for at least
20 years will make value of properties fall greatly. Who wants to build with a quarry so close. For those who

have already bought and built here will loose money if trying to sell now.

This quarry has already been denied by Mitchell Council many times and I agree with them that the quarry



shouldn’t take place. It is not beneficial to any resident of either Areas. It is one thing to increase growth and
prosperity in an area but making it at the expense of having a unhealthy Quarry to go with these plans is totally
unacceptable.

Please take this objection very seriously on behalf of myself and my family whom live with me here in Wallan

Yours sincerely

Olwyn De Piazza

_——

Sent from my iPad






